
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                                               
 

That meets at 701 South Wilbur, Sayre, PA 18840  
(570) 886-1838  

Arthur Barry, Evangelist- (607) 280-1732 
 

May 4, 2025 
 

 

                                        All the Churches of Christ greet you. 
Romans 16:16 

 

                        WELCOME! 

Sunday Bible Class- 9:30 a.m. 

       Worship- 10:30 a.m. 

Wednesday Bible Study- 6:30 p.m. on Zoom 

 
Today’s Sermon:  “The Danger of Half-Hearted 

Christianity” 
Tim is preaching today. 

 

Scripture Reading:  Luke 14:25-33 
 

Sermons are available for listening on the church website. 
Bulletins are archived on the website. 
  
valleycitieschurchofchrist.org 
 
Find us on Facebook: 
www.facebook.com/valleycitiescoc 

 
Headphones are available for the hearing impaired. 
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     ANNOUNCEMENTS / UPCOMING EVENTS… 

 

❖ Ladies’ Class –Tuesday, May 6th via Zoom. We will 
continue studying Jude. 

❖ Wednesday Evening Bible Class: May 7th via Zoom. We 
will continue studying Jeremiah. 

❖ Next Potluck & Bring-a-Friend Sunday – May 18th  
❖ 5th Sunday Singing- June 29th@ Valley church of Christ. 

 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR    April 2025 
 
We will be transporting our 80 MAGI boxes to Williamsport 
tomorrow. Anyone who would like to join us for the trip is very 
welcome, as we are using the church van. Tomorrow we will 
hand over our boxes to regional coordinator, Mark Hatfield 
who usually is accompanied by his daughter Jocelyn. Mark 
and his brethren at the Whitehall church in Pittsburg will check 
out all the contents once again and make sure they arrive in 
Honduras before the end of the year.  
Each box will contain a note from our church group (in 
Spanish) telling the child how much Jesus loves them. The 
boxes will be decorated with stickers that we can recognize 
when we see the videos of when they are handed out as gifts 
by local church groups near where the children live. 

                     

                                
PRAYERS 
 

• We praise the Lord because of Arthur’s good 
report concerning his cancer! His blood test and 
his PET scan were both clear and his oncologist is 
very pleased. He will continue to take chemo meds 
for a little more than 18 months. 
 

• Tim H. was sick with Covid at the beginning of last 
week but is recovered and ready to preach this 
morning! Praise for his good recovery. 

 
• Pray for safe travels when we take the MAGI boxes 

to Williamsport tomorrow and for the Hatfields as 
they travel up from Pittsburg to meet us. 

 
• Amy Connors will be having surgery on her 

shoulder on Thursday. Pray that it will go well and 
relieve the pain that she has been suffering. 

 
Continue to pray for these things (and people): 

▪ Pat Gutherie: still battling stage 4 lung cancer. Also 
pray for Robin, his wife, as she cares for him. 

▪ Pray for things to work out well for Henry 
Rounsville and his sister Caroline following 
their tragic house fire. They are currently 
waiting to be able to move into the mobile 
home next to Paul and Dawn Cowles. 

▪ Pray for Ruthie to find a senior apartment to move 
in to before next winter. 

▪ Sue Barry: stage 4 breast cancer (recurrence). She 
will know after the PET scan (in a few weeks) if the 
tumor she has was reduced in size. 

• Paulette Frycek has been dealing with severe pain 
in her spine. Pray that she can get pain relief soon. 

▪ Ruthie’s friends: Marguerite Jordan on hospice 
care and Nancy Black, double amputee. Nancy 
recently had a fall and was treated in hospital 
for cuts and bruises but is home now. We pray 
that they are willing to study the Bible with 
Ruthie.  Pray for them to obey the Gospel.  

▪ Monique (Miki’s friend)- treatment for spine pain 
 
If you have any PRAYERS or NEWS that you would like included in 
the bulletin, please contact Sandy at barncat7237@gmail.com or 
text or call (607) 261-0911. 

mailto:barncat7237@gmail.com

